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NOTICE TO RESIDENTS

The health and safety of our residents and employees is of utmost importance to
Homes for Good. With that in mind, the Agency is actively monitoring the
information regarding the coronavirus (COVID-19) in collaboration with Lane
County, HUD and other agencies throughout the community.

What we are doing

Homes for Good is currently attending a weekly call with Lane County officials in
an effort to monitor the situation in our area and collaboratively prepare for next
steps, if the situation progresses. We are continually reviewing guidance from
Oregon Health Authority (OHA), Center for Disease Control (CDC) and others in an
effort to stay abreast of the latest updates and recommendations.

¢ To minimize the community introduction or spread of the virus, we will
be cancelling all resident meetings, group activities and classes until
further notice.

e We will be postponing non-essential inspections and routine work orders
until further notice.

e If you have questions or need assistance related to your housing, please
call our office at (541) 682-4090 rather than visiting if possible.

e Maintenance staff are disinfecting our community spaces daily, which includes
the community rooms, elevators, door knobs and other frequently touched
surfaces.

e We are encouraging staff and residents who feel ill to stay home and to follow
the recommendations of health professionals.

e On-site food programs such as Senior Grocery and Extra Helpings will continue
as scheduled, however we will follow recommendations from Food for Lane
County in regards to operations. If you are feeling ill, please contact your
coordinator to see if home delivery is an option.

As we learn more about the virus, Homes for Good will continue taking action to
make our properties welcoming and safe for you.

Thank you for helping us keep your community safe!
Homes for Good

Homes. Good.



AN

[ / \y
HOMES FOR

HOUSING AGENCY

HOW TO STAY INFORMED
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If you would like to learn more regarding COVID-19, there are many
resources available to you. We are attaching some general
information from the Oregon Health Authority and Lane County to
this notice for your reference.

Lane County Community Call Center

Lane County has set up a call center for non-emergency calls related
to COVID-19 from 9:00 a.m. to 4.00 p.m., Monday-Friday. The phone
number is 541-682-1380.

Lane County has created a website specifically for providing updates
at www.lanecounty.org/coronavirus.

Oregon Health Authority
https://www.oregon.gov/oha/pages/index.aspx

Center for Disease Control https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-
ncov/index.html

All of these organizations have social media pages that are being
updated multiple times a day.

You can also follow #COVID190R on social media to stay up to date.
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